

CCAC Members and Friends

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee Meeting will be Held

Wednesday, May 16, 2012 7PM to 9PM

@At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room 18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351

(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road) CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, FREE OF CHARGE.

The Sanitation District Staff
Returns to Canyon Country
Basil Hewitt, Senior Engineer,
LACO Sanitation District
Will present
Understanding the Chloride Problem in the
Santa Clarita Valley

The Disclose Act
Legislation that will let us know WHO PAID for that campaign add
Presented by
Carole Lutness

An update from the
High Speed Rail Task Force
Presented by
Rick Drew

An opportunity to Join the NOW FORMING CCAC 4th of JulyFloat Team, Last year we had a ball.

Plus Information and Updates on:
What's happening at the City Council, The Canyon Country Community Center
and much More.....

So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends.
I hope to see you there,
Because,
"Together We Can Make A Difference"
Alan J. Ferdman
Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee
661 713-9344